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Help Fernheath Community Sports Association Get Their 
Outdoor Gym!  

Help Bournemouth 2026 member Fernheath Community Sports Association get the outdoor gym they have been 
needing by voting for them on the Aviva Community Fund website. 

If they are successful and get enough votes, residents of the community will have free access to this fitness 
equipment. In this deprived area of Bournemouth, where most people cannot afford a gym membership, it is vital 
to give people the opportunity to exercise and to keep within a healthy weight range.  

They have eight adult teams, all from the local area who use the pitches as their home ground for matches in the 
Hayward League on Saturdays & Sundays. Together with the local running club, they would all benefit from 
having access to the gym equipment. 

You can register to vote for them by following this link.  It costs you nothing and only takes a few minutes.  Let us 
help Fernheath realise this dream together!  The opportunity to vote expires 31 May - so please act today! 
  

  

  

  
  

The Trust's Intern, Julia Krebs, Says Goodbye 

My name is Julia Krebs and I’m studying Public Administration at the University 
of Applied Sciences in Kehl, Germany. I did a three-month internship in the 
Bournemouth 2026 Trust office and really enjoyed my time there. 

I chose this internship in Bournemouth because I wanted to improve my English 
and see how people work in the social sector in a different country. 

During my time here my main tasks included website maintenance, membership 
administration, and event and staff assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

https://community-fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/project/view/2125/?AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1
https://community-fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/project/view/2125/?AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1


  

 

Information & Networking Event 

The next Information & Networking Event is 30 September 2015. To register to attend click here. 

The last Information & Networking Event on 6 May was filled with energy.   

The theme was Health and Wellbeing.  Presentations were received on Turnaround Famiiles, Child Sexual 
Exploitation, Live Well With and Beyond Cancer, Live Well Dorset, Affordable Warmth, and Better Together- 
Integrated Health and Social Care across Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole.    

You can view the presentations from the event at http://bournemouth2026.org.uk/member-information-
networking-events. 

 

  

  

  
  

Science Dome UK Upcoming Events 

The Science Dome UK are the biggest portable pop-up planetarium and science 
dome business in the country and are very pleased to announce their new base 
at the Bourne Spring Centre.  

Their services provide a fully digital mobile planetarium, exploring science, 
geology and geography in an interactive way. They include natural history 
shows (rocks/ fossils and dinosaurs) to schools, colleges, youth clubs, scouts 
groups and playgroups. Whilst providing an additional educational resource, the 
response from both students and teachers is often "Wow"! Your presentations 
help to enhance and complement what is already being taught in the 

classroom."  

The Science Dome UK have two Bournemouth events planned: 

1. Science Dome Schools Event - 17-18th September 2015 

2. Science Dome Public Event - 28-29th October 2015 

To find out more contact Nigel Martin on 01202 729121, email sciencedome@ntlworld.com and please like them 
on Facebookwww.facebook.com/sciencedomeuk for event updates and check out their 
website www.sciencediscoverydome.co.uk 

Other News Items 

  

Would You Like to Present at our 
Information & Networking Event? 

If you would like to provide an update on the activities 
of your organisation or any other topic at any of our 
Information & Networking Events, please contact 
Clare Hirst atclare.hirst@bournemouth2026.org.uk or 
call 01202 392 053. 

 

Would You Like to Feature in our 
Newsletter? 

 
Bournemouth 2026 Trust endeavours to publish a 
newsletter every month.  If you have information you 
would like us to feature in our newsletter, please 
contact Sara-Jane Brocklehurst 
atsj.brocklehurst@bournemouth2026.org.uk. 
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